
 

Quarterly Parish Pro-Life  

Coordinators Meeting 

with  

Special Blessing & Commissioning  

of Parish Pro-Life Coordinators  

Saturday, August 15  
9:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

Cathedral Shrine of the Virgin of Guadalupe 

2215 Ross Ave., Dallas 

The quarterly meeting will be at 9 a.m.  

We will break to attend the bilingual 

Inaugural Remembrance Mass for 

children lost near the dawn of life at  

10 a.m.  The meeting will resume after  

Mass and conclude at 12 noon.   
 

The Blessing and Commissioning of  

Parish Pro-Life Coordinators will  

occur during the meeting. 
 

For more information, contact   

David Carr at 214-872-2772  

or parcoor@prolifedallas.org 
 

**If you cannot attend the meeting,  

please send a representative. ** 
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